CITY ADMINISTRATION OFFICES BID OPENING
RIVERFRONT EROSION CONTROL PHASE 3B JULY 20, 2004
12:00 PM

The following bids for the Riverfront Erosion Control Phase 3B project were opened at
12:00 pm July 20, 2004. A sign-in sheet of attendees is attached as Exhibit A.

CONTRACTOR AMOUNT
Prus Construction $1,304,500.00
Sunesis Construction $1,234,172.00

The bids were taken under advisement and will be reviewed by David Keller with KZF,
the Engineer for the project; and City Attorney, Lane Siekman. Presentation of bids will
be made to the Rising Sun City Council at the Special City Council meeting on July 22,
2004.

Attest:

Rae Baker Gipson,
Clerk Treasurer

William A. Marksberry,
Mayor



